
From: Bill Childs
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: b.bq chicken Application
Date: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 11:41:28 AM

Hi,

I’m writing to support B.BQ Chicken’s request for a liquor license at their location around the
corner from our house. I saw a note that indicated that someone had objected due to two bars
being next to each other. Neither B.BQ Chicken nor Em Que Viet are bars in the sense that
would concern me at all, and of course Bap & Chicken was in that space with Em Que Viet
next door with no apparent ill effects. I encourage its approval.

Thanks,
Bill Childs
1348 Lincoln Avenue

- - - -
Bill Childs
bill.childs@me.com
413.387.7267
he/him
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